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What a fantastic year it has been for World Safari Xpeditions.  A record number of hunters 

and safaris in South Africa, Namibia, Zimbabwe, Argentina, New Zealand and at home in 

Australia. 

 

TSHIPISE SAFARIS - South Africa 

 

A small selection of photos of World Safari Xpeditions'  clients hunting out of Sigonde 

Camp, Tshipise Safaris, South Africa: 

 

Andrew Hepner takes a nice buffalo  

in September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above Graham Williams  was not feeling 'at his best' but managed to take a couple good 

trophies with his bow whilst on safari with Andrew Hepner. 

 
"I recently returned from my first African hunting trip. Initially, I tried to deal directly using the 

internet & phone with various hunting businesses in Africa but found it difficult. Some wanted $US 

cash and others spoke in telephone numbers with a dollar sign in front and yet others in South African 

Rand which was confusing.  Ian Head from ñWorld Safari Xpeditionsò  was recommended by a 

friend. I felt at ease dealing with an Australian (Frankston Vic.), paying in Aussie Dollars, and not 

have worry that promises made over the phone by foreigners that gave no guarantees. Ian and his 

assistant Chris Coles organised all my paperwork including firearms permits and made my trip 

problem free. Ian & Chris booked me with professional Safari operators with modern reliable 

vehicles and fantastic amenities. The hunt was real with PHôs and trackers working hard to find and 

select world class trophies. Ian Headôs business helped me all the way and has given me memories of 

a well organised trip that will last my life time."  Andrew N. Hepner. 
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A very fast departure from Australia by Beau Bugter to deal with a PAC Leopard.  He 

managed a Sable and a couple of Warthogs along the way.     
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Mark  and Vicki Jones combined a hunt with Tshipise Safaris with some relaxing time at 

&Beyond Ngala Safari Lodge.  Mark's large 'wish list' included a Kudu, Impala, Warthog, 

Zebra, Waterbuck, Nyala, Duiker and Bushbuck. 
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Following on from another hunt in Zimbabwe, the Condon Family had a very quick hunt at 

Tshipise Safaris and then spent some classic Safari time at the thatched cottages of 

&Beyond Ngala Safari Lodge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

A hunting group of three mates and two of their sons Jeff and Jayme Scammell, Roy and 

Anthony Baker and Jason Flower - hunted in both the Kalahari and at Sigonde Camp. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian Watson 

and his Letchwe  

and Black 

Wildebeest taken 

in the Kalahari. 

 

 

             

 

 

  

  

  

  


